
NAS Facility Acquisition 
Branch, AAQ-920 

10101 Hillwood Parkway  
Fort Worth, Texas 76177 

November 5, 2024 

SENT VIA EMAIL 

Jason Anderson 
Southwest Minnesota Regional Airport 
Marshall/Ryan Field 
344 W. Main ST 
Marshall, MN 56258 
www.ci.marshall.mn.us  

Dear Mr. Anderson: 

Subject:  Expiring MOA No. DTFAGL-06-A-00014 
               Succeeding MOA No. 697DCM-25-L-00010 

   Navigational Aid Facilities 
(MML) Southwest Minnesota Regional Airport
Marshall, MN 56258

The Federal Aviation Administration’s (FAA) Memorandum of Agreement (MOA) No. 
DTFAGL-06-A-00014 at Southwest Minnesota Regional Airport/Marshall/Ryan Field, 
Marshall, Minnesota expires by its terms on September 30, 2025. There is a continuing need 
for the land rights for FAA to operate and maintain two (2) facility in support of your airport 
operations.  

Attached is succeeding MOA No. 697DCM-25-L-00010. Please have an authorized official 
to use electronic signature and return the MOA as a PDF document to 
teresa.emmons@faa.gov. When received, a fully executed MOA will be returned to you for 
your records. 

We want to express our appreciation for your cooperation.  If you have any questions, please 
contact me at 817-222-4368 or via email at teresa.emmons@faa.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Teresa Emmons 
Real Estate Contracting Officer 

Attachment 

http://www.ci.marshall.mn.us/
mailto:teresa.emmons@faa.gov
mailto:teresa.emmons@faa.gov

